
SFERS RFP FOR HEDGE FUND CONSULTING/FUND OF HEDGE FUNDS SERVICES 
 

ADDENDUM TO SFERS’ REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR HEDGE FUND 
CONSULTING 

AND FUND OF HEDGE FUNDS SERVICES – EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION 
DEADLINES 

 

To All Proposers:  The submission deadline for responses to the Request for Proposals for Hedge 
Fund Consulting and Fund of Hedge Funds Services (“RFP”) issued by the San Francisco City and County 
Employees’ Retirement System is hereby extended.   

The new deadline for submission of an electronic copy of the complete proposal is Friday, May 1, 
2015 at 5:00 p.m. Pacific Time.   

The new deadline for submission of five (5) hard copies of the proposal is Wednesday, May 5, 
2015 at 5:00 p.m. Pacific Time. 

All other submission requirements remain the same as stated in the RFP. 
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